
City of West Allis  

Department of Information Technology 

 

   

Information Service Hotline 302-8330  informationservice@ci.west-allis.wi.us 

 

DATE:  December 23, 2013 

 

TO:  Gene Baietto, Purchasing Manager 

   

FROM: Jim Jandovitz, Manager of Information Technology 

 

SUBJECT:  Phoenix WDA Fire Software Sole Source 

 

 

 

This letter is to recommend the sole source purchase of Wireless Digital Assistance (WDA) software for 

the Fire Department Rigs. This software connects to the Police Dispatch Center and will display call 

address, names, premise history, premise information, and much more information to the rigs. This 

system allows the fire department to time stamp their arrival times and will provide GPS locations of all 

their rigs.  

 

This software is an additional component within the ProPhoenix Police Department Computer Aided 

Dispatch program and thus can only be supplied by ProPhoenix. No other mobile software will integrate 

into the ProPhoenix CAD System.  

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

Jim Jandovitz 

Manager of Information Technology 

City of West Allis 

 

 

 

 


